
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 396 — 05 APRIL 2019 
VAC SERVICE FEE INCREASE 
 

On 1 May 2019 Service Fees payable to VACs in the following locations will increase: 

India Papua New Guinea Australia 

United Kingdom New Caledonia Nauru 

United States of America Kiribati Sri Lanka 

Fiji Vanuatu China 

Honk Kong Philippines Indonesia 

Russia Vietnam South Africa 

United Arab Emirates   

 
New fees will be published on the INZ, and VAC, websites on 1 May 2019 
 
VACs will operate a two week grace period from 1 May during which time both old and new VAC fees will be accepted so that any 
application in transit to the VAC are not impacted 
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